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09 October 2013 

 
Family Learning Craft Session 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are planning to run family craft sessions over the next few weeks and would like to 
know if you are interested in attending. 
 
We are hoping to have around 6-10 sessions every Thursday between 1.00 p.m. –  
3.00 p.m. and will provide refreshments afterwards. During the sessions, you will have 
the opportunity to  work with your children making cards and taking part in other craft 
activities. 
 
If you are interested in attending, please complete the slip below and return it to the 
school office as soon as possible. If enough parents/carers are interested, then we will 
make arrangements to start the craft sessions next Thursday and will inform you of this. 
 
Please note places are limited and will be allocated on a ‘first come first served basis’.  
 
Yours Sincerely,      
 
 A. Ives 
 
Ms. A. Ives 
Headteacher. 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………....................................... 

Family Learning Craft Session 

 
Child’s Name…………………………………………..  Class………………….. 
 
I am interested in taking  part in family craft sessions at school. I understand that places 
will be allocated on a ‘first come first served basis’.  
 
Signed Parent/Carer………………………………………… 
 
Parent/Carer Name………………………………………… 
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